
 
Department of Curriculum and Pedagogy 

 
July 6, 2017 

 
 
The Department of Curriculum and Pedagogy has opportunity for part-time Sessional 
appointment. We are accepting applications for the following course: 
 
Mathematics - Elementary and Middle Years: Curriculum and Pedagogy 
Pass/Fail 
 
EDCP 340/110 (Lecture) 
 
Location: Vancouver 
Term 2 (Jan 03, 2018 to Feb 09, 2018)  
 
Fridays         8:00 a.m. – 1:00 p.m.   Neville Scarfe Building Room 1211 
 

    

Applicants must have a minimum of a recognized master's degree in mathematics 
education, recent relevant teaching experience in the Middle years and/or with Self 
Regulated Learning in Elementary schools in the British Columbia school system. They 
should have an in-depth working knowledge of the new BC curriculum, recent 
experience with the BC K–12 school system’s structure and services, and an 
understanding of the various stakeholder groups and authorities involved in the 
provision of education in British Columbia. Duties include teaching, holding regular 
office hours, marking assignments, reporting grades, attending subject area 
meetings as well as follow-up appointments.   
 
UBC hires on the basis of merit and is committed to employment equity and diversity 
within its community. We especially welcome applications from members of visible 
minority groups, women, Aboriginal persons, persons with disabilities, persons of 
minority sexual orientations and gender identities, and others with the skills and 
knowledge to engage productively with diverse communities. We encourage all 
qualified persons to apply; however, Canadian citizens and permanent residents of 
Canada will be given priority. 
 
Letters of application along with a current resume or CV are submitted to  
 
Dr. Peter Gouzouasis 
University of British Columbia 
Faculty of Education 
Department of Curriculum and Pedagogy 
2125 Main Mall 
Vancouver, BC V6T 1Z4  

or by email at  
peter.gouzouasis@ubc.ca  
 

 
Deadline is July 26, 2017. 
 



Due to the number of applications we receive, we are unable to confirm receipt of 
submissions over the phone or through the mail, nor can we provide the status of 
applicants except to those who are selected for an interview. 
 
Also, due to scheduling and workload changes and plans within the Department, 
deadlines for applications may change and new job postings may be uploaded.  We 
will try to indicate these changes but it is the responsibility of potential applicants to 
check the website periodically for changes. 


